
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
Week beginning 27th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week, we have finished with our learning all about ‘Land and Sea’. The children have completed their own versions 
of The Rainbow Fish story and have really impressed us with their sentence writing! We have also been exploring 
capital letters, focusing on how to form them and the name of these as well. 
 
For our Maths learning, the children have revisited the concept of cardinality – the idea that the last number in the 

count tells us how many things there are altogether. We have then explored further opportunities to hear, join in 

with and develop knowledge of the counting sequence. We have looked at ways of making 20 by drawing the 

amount or by making it using cubes. Some children explained that they have made it in ones, others by using two 

tens or even four lots of five. 

A huge thank you for attending the parent consultations this week.  We really enjoy having the opportunity to 

discuss your child’s progress with you and we hope you found the meetings useful and informative.   

Over the Easter holidays, we will send a few more reading books for you and your child to practice with. As always, 
please ensure you are writing in the home school diary when you and your child have read a book. This helps us change 
them swiftly and ensures the love for reading continues. 
 
Change of PE Day 
In Term 5, our PE days will now be Wednesday and Friday. Children are to still come into school in their PE kit.  
 
 This is the last newsletter of Term 4. We hope you all have a fantastic Easter break and we look forward to welcoming 
the children back in school on Monday 17th April. When we return, we will start our new learning all around ‘Growing’ 
as well as the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. Which we are sure the children will love! 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Friday 31st March- End of Term 4 
Monday 17th April -Start of Term 5 
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of the day, or write us 
a note in the home school diary.  
 
 
The Foundation Team 
 

 
 

 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

Over the Easter holidays, we would really like you to focus on your reading! Please enjoy the books 

we have sent home, but also try and read lots of words when you are out and about. 

Love Buzz and Lola. 

 


